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The Banking Mohtasib Pakistan, Mr. Muhammad Kamran Shehzad paid farewell call on the President, 

Dr. Arif Alvi at Aiwan-e-Sadr, Islamabad today (17th July, 2023). 

During the meeting, the Banking Ombudsman informed the President about the measures taken during 

his tenure to deal with record banking cases and provide justice to banking customers. He provided 

relief of Rs. 3 Billion to banking customers over a four-year period from April 2019 – July 2023.  

 


